
Re: Village of Tuxedo Park - Proposed Land Purchase

Ken English <townsupervisor@tuxedogov.org>
Wed 1/5/2022 4:28 PM
To:  David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Cc:  Secretary to Supervsior <secretarytosupervisor@tuxedogov.org>; Tuxedo Town Clerk <townclerk@tuxedogov.org>; John Ledwith <jledwith@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;
Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Tinka Shaw <tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Joshua Scherer <jscherer@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Paul Brooke
<paulbrooke@me.com>; Michele Lindsay <mlindsay@tuxedogov.org>; Deirdre Murphy <dmurphy@tuxedogov.org>; Maria May <mmay@tuxedogov.org>; Jay Reichgott
<jreichgott@tuxedogov.org>

1 attachments (3 MB)
DPW & Village Office Relocations Technical Memorandum.pdf;

To:
David McFadden, Mayor
Village of Tuxedo Park

Dear Mayor McFadden.
Happy New Year to you!
I've asked the Tuxedo Town Board to review the documents you have provided so that we can collec�vely consider them.
I will add this discussion to our Town Board mee�ng agenda. We will provide our ini�al response a�er that discussion and clarify what we see
as the next steps.
Thanks.
Ken

 Kenneth English 
Tuxedo Town Supervisor
(845) 351-4411 ext. 5
TownSupervisor@TuxedoGov.org

From: David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 3:22 PM 
To: Ken English <townsupervisor@tuxedogov.org> 
Cc: Secretary to Supervsior <secretarytosupervisor@tuxedogov.org>; Tuxedo Town Clerk <townclerk@tuxedogov.org>; John Ledwith
<jledwith@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Tinka Shaw <tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Joshua Scherer
<jscherer@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Paul Brooke <paulbrooke@me.com> 
Subject: Re: Village of Tuxedo Park - Proposed Land Purchase

mailto:townsupervisor@tuxedogov.org


 
Hello Supervisor,

Happy New year.

Now that we are in the new year, please let me know what the next steps are in discussing the feasibility of reloca�ng our DPW and Village Office.

Thank you,

Mac

From: David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Tuxedo Town Supervisor - Kenneth English <townsupervisor@tuxedogov.org> 
Cc: Secretary to Supervsior <secretarytosupervisor@tuxedogov.org>; townclerk@tuxedogov.org <townclerk@tuxedogov.org>; John Ledwith
<jledwith@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov> 
Subject: Village of Tuxedo Park - Proposed Land Purchase
 
Hello Supervisor,

I am a�aching a memo and drawing of the reloca�on of the village office and DPW surrounding our exis�ng sewer plant and buildings. The proposed
loca�on is on town owned property. Note that the plan does not infringe on the baseball field.

In the new year, when you have had a moment to review the a�ached, I would like to meet to discuss purchasing the property from the town

Thanks,
 

David McFadden, Mayor
Village of Tuxedo Park

Village Office 
80 Lorillard Road 
P.O. Box 31 
Tuxedo Park, New York, 10987
Phone: 845.351.4745 
Fax: 845.351.2668



 
Monday–Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

h�p://www.tuxedopark-ny.gov  

This communica�on may contain confiden�al informa�on and is intended only for the individual or en�ty to whom it is addressed. Any review, dissemina�on, or copying of this

communica�on by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all the original message

copies. No responsibility is accepted by the Village of Tuxedo Park, NY Government for any loss or damage arising in any way from receiving this communica�on.

http://www.tuxedopark-ny.gov/

